
NOTICE  

 

NOTICE is hereby given that a public demonstration will be held in the office 

of the County Clerk/Election Officer, Allen County Courthouse, Iola, at 3:00 P.M. 

on November 1, 2024. 

The optical scanning equipment and ExpressVote to be used in the November 

General Election to be held November 5, 2024, will be tested to be certain that the 

equipment will correctly count the vote’s cast.  The test shall be conducted by 

processing a pre-audited group of ballots marked as to record a predetermined 

number of valid votes submitted and shall include one or more ballots which have 

votes in excess of the number allowed by law in order to test the ability of the optical 

scanning equipment to reject such votes. 

Shannon Patterson, 
ALLEN COUNTY CLERK/ 

         ELECTION OFFICER  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


